N
Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 0I24,s. 2025

TO: Director for Sports
Director for Student-Welfare and Development
Executive Assistant Il
All others concerned

RELEASED

DATE: April 8, 2025

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM TO MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE
PRESIDENT NO. 0175, s. 2025, “NEMSU DELEGATION FOR THE 2025
NATIONAL SCUAA GAMES”

Greetings of peace and solidarity!

In view of the preparations for the upcoming PAGPADAYAG 2025:The 2™ State of the
University Address come April 30, 2025; 2:00 PM at the NEMSU Tandag Gymnasium,
the participation of the Protocol Officer for Special Events in the 2025 National SCUAA
Games will be replaced by the Director for Student-Welfare and Development.

It is the inherent function of the OSWD Director to monitor and address concerns in all
activities involving student participation, especially those that are University-wide.

Coordination of all concerned should be extended to the OSWD Director for her
participation to this activity.

All other provisions of the Memorandum from the Office of the President No. 0175, s.
2025 remain in effect. Transportation and travel expenses of the OSWD Director shall

be charged to CASUC or any available local funds, subject to the government's
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For your information and adherence. Wide and immediate dissemination of this
memorandum to all concerned is highly desired.

Padayon sa pag-ALPAS NEMSU!

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,




